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Dear Chair Marsh, Vice-Chairs Andersen and Breese-Iverson, and Committee 

Members, 

 

Please support HB 2138-1. So we can build more affordable housing in a wide 

variety of neighborhoods. Please ensure that this bill actually supports the 

construction of low income housing and preserves urban growth boundaries as far as 

possible. 

 

Best wishes,, 

 

Joe Emerson 

Bend, Oregon 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


